
Sixty-eighth  

Legislative Assembly  

of North Dakota 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 I am writing this letter in opposition to the House bill #1333. The performances by drag queens 

is harmless to all, and to criminalize this is ridiculous, and bigoted.  

To vote this bill in, also seems against amendment 1: freedom of speech, which is a principle that 

supports the freedom of a community or individual to convey their ideas and opinions without fear 

of censorship, retribution, or legal sanction. 

If someone doesn’t want to see the drag shows, fine- but if people choose to go, or bring their families, 

that is their own personal choice.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Sydney Glende, LPCC 

  

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Freedom
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Censorship

